
       

 

 

Correctional jj 

 

       Upcoming  
          Event   

    
      “FROM BROKENNESS  
       TO WHOLENESS’ 
   2025 FUNDRAISER BRUNCH  
   St. JOHN ARMENIAN CHURCH 
   22001 NORTHWESTERN HWY. 
   SFLD. MI. 48075 
 
              UPDATES 
   H.O.P.E. has moved to 
   10301 Woodward Ave. 
       Det., MI. 48202  
  Center for the Works  
    of Mercy building. 
 
   Helping Operations For     
   People Empowerment   
   (H.O.P.E.), extends our  
   gratitude to God, our    
   Board of Directors,  
   volunteers, and partners  
   who made these  
   accomplishments  
   possible in 2024. 
 

     GOD BLESS YOUR      
              HEARTS 

     Reverend Samuel E. Spruill 
        CEO/President, H.O.P.E. 

 
              10301 Woodward Ave. 
              Det., MI. 48202 
             (o) 313-897-5503 
       hope@hopeindetroit.org 
       www.hopeindetroit.org 
 
 
 

Save The Date 
H.O.P.E. Fundraiser

Saturday, April 12, 2025
11:00 AM

                           2024 ACCOMPLISHMENTS             

  Sampson-Webber (Gleaners) - 
Distributed 1,031 non-perishable food 
packages to 773 families.  
 

 Thanksgiving Boxes - Delivered 
to 205 home-bound seniors through 
partnership with Tabernacle 
Missionary Baptist Church drivers. 
 

 Diaper & Incontinence Program – 
Served 443 families through partnership 
with Metro. Detroit Diaper Bank. 

 
 Angel Tree Program – Hosted party for 

90 children of incarcerated parents and 
distributed donated Christmas gifts. 

 
• S.W. Community Court - Provided 

community service and counseling to 
16 individuals.             
     

• Ministered to 5,872 Macomb Prison 
Inmates for Sunday Services. 

 
 

 

• Shadow Step, first faith-based in-
house Mentorship Program at 
Macomb Correctional Facility had 
16 Mentor graduates and 9 
Mentee graduates.  The other 7 
Mentee graduates will graduate 
early 2025.  
 
In November, 2024 H.O.P.E. 
received five (5) letters from 
inmates who answered the 
question “what does Shadow Step 
Mean to Me”? Another letter was 
from an inmate who noticed a 
difference in a Mentee and wrote 
why he wanted to join Shadow 
Step. 
 
You can read a couple of these 
heartfelt letters on H.O.P.E.’s 
website. 

 
Visit www.hopeindetroit.org for more 
details on Shadow Step. 
 

                 H.O.P.E.  Winter 2025 Newsletter     

mailto:hope@hopeindetroit.org
http://www.hopeindetroit.org/
http://www.hopeindetroit.org/

